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The incomparable fire of Siffari Diamonds the
soft warm glow of cultured pearls and genuine
gems in the new exciting collection of Siffar
DIAMOND DREAM ladies rings.

WE WILL NOT BE
UNDERSOLD

354 GUELPH ST.

(BEHIND PENNY’S GAS BAR)
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The Georgetown Firefighters Association honored one of its own on Saturday
night as 'Ace' Bailey retired after 37 years of dedicated service to the

Association. John Murray presented Bai

his retirement.

Staff writer

A funding request for supportive
housing for people living in the

seniors buildings in Halton Hills has
been accepted by the Ministry of
Health.

But the ministry has put the
onus for deciding which programs
get funding into the hands of the
Halton District Health Council
(HDHC). The funding would bring
more non-medical services, like
homemaking, to help people stay in
their own apartments longer.

The Ministry has sent a letter to
HDHC saying that $844,000 will go
to Halton region for supportive
housing over a multi-year period.

“My staff have reviewed the pro-
posals in your area of which they
are aware and would like to indicate
our ministry’s willingness to pro-
ceed with the Georgetown Hospital
Wave One project. Your council
indicated the strong support it has
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ley with a framed portrait in honor of

Funding request

for this proposal earlier this year,”
the letter from Ruth Grier wrote.

“We hope the HDHC will follow
the lead of the ministry and direct
this money up here as soon as possi-
ble to bring the services here,” said
John Oliver, executive director of
the hospital. .

Jane Sanders, assistant execu-
tive director of the HDHC said that
discussions of which proposals will
get money will begin later this
month.

“If we’re really lucky, we might
get the services in place by
September, but it may even be

longer than that,” she said.

This request shouldn’t be con-
fused with the hospital’s plans to
put a new supportive housing devel-
opment on the hospital grounds.
The hospital has been waiting for
several months to find out if this
will get the green light. The
Ministry of Housing has been asked
to provide funding for this, through
the jobsOntario program.




